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Regional Managing Partner of Denver Office Weighs-In on
Colorado's Efforts to Limit Non-compete Agreements

News

4.07.22


The Denver Business Journal published an article on Colorado’s efforts to pass legislation that

would further restrict the use of non-compete agreements. The article cites portions of Mike

Greco’s testimony before the House Judiciary Committee in which he warns that the bill could have a

chilling effect on the career advancement of some lower-level employees. He explained that “[i]f the

bill is passed in its present form, it will cause employers to hoard and limit important information to

only highly compensated employees, which will hurt employees’ ability to advance.”

To read the full article visit the Denver Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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